
Village Pathway Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

5/26/2009  

Members Present:  Ginny Lovett, Pam Coburn, Ann Brienza, Dave Sias, Liz Lapham Mark Donohoe 

 

Old Business:  Minutes from last meeting, 4/30/09 were read an approved. 

 

New Business:   

Ginny reported the Rotary approved bike racks for the following suggested areas: 

Skate Park, Waukewan Beach, Community Park, and the Town Docks.  Rotary approved up to $2,000 to be 

donated to the town because of the Pathway Committee’s request. 

 

It was decided to start to verbally map out the first two walks for a future brochure. 

Walk 1:  From the kiosk at the Town Docks>cross Route 3>walk up Lake St> turn left on Lang St> turn right 

on Cross St and go straight across Main St. onto Waukewan St. to Town Beach on Lake Waukewan.  Reverse 

direction on Waukewan St and take a left on Main St. and follow to the Village Center.  Follow Main St. to the 

traffic lights > cross Route 3 to Hesky Park and return to Town Docks.   

Optional return through wooded park:  Leaving Waukewan Beach, reverse direction on Waukewan St and 

proceed left on Colby to the end>proceed right on Canal St (a dirt roadway >pass 4 houses on left and enter 

Swasey Park at sign on right. Follow path through Swasey Park exiting on High St. to end on Main St. 

 

Walk 2:  From the kiosk at the Town Docks walk to the north end of the parking area>cross Route 3 onto 

Dover St.>walk up Dover crossing Main St. passing the Community Park on the right>proceed on Main St 

and go left on Water St.>continue on Water St.  following the shoreline of the canal and Lake Waukewan.  

Turn right on Red Gate Lane (dirt road).  Turn right on Red gate (paved road) and continue on Red gate to 

Water St.> Turn left on Water St. onto Main St and return to Town Docks. 

 

Future signage will be needed for the rear entrance of Swasey Park. 

 

Ann will send out this draft for committee approval. 

 

Liz will see about using the GMP’s map and will report back to the committee via email. 

 

Liz is participating in the “Walk NH” 

 

Ginny announced she is stepping down as chairperson as of the next meeting and elections for new officers 

will be held at that meeting. 

 

The next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday 6/23/2009 at 2pm. 

 

 

Submitted by 

Ann Brienza 5/27/09 

 

 

 



 


